Dear Daron Campbell,

The Forest Grove Curling Club is requesting funding of \$5500.00 per year for the next three years. We would like to have \$2000.00 as soon as possible with the balance paid when we have the ice in and are ready to start the curling season.

The cost of the ice jet system is approximately \$1400.00. The tanks are rented on a yearly bases with rental fees of \$875.00. The regeneration cost is \$295.00 this would last us for 2 years as we only have 2 sheets of ice. The frieght from Winnipeg is \$225.57. This system should be in place by this summer.

Thank you,

Richard Bergen,

President

Forest Grove Curling Club

Richard W. Berger